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22 January 2025 
 

VALUATIONS UPDATE  

Cromwell Property Group (ASX:CMW) (Cromwell), today announces that all assets within the Australian 
investment portfolio have been independently externally revalued1,2 as at 31 December 2024.  

The 31 December 2024 draft valuations1,2 reflect a decrease of $99.0 million or 4.5% on prior valuations 
as at 30 June 2024. The weighted average capitalisation rate for the Australian investment portfolio has 
expanded by 35bps to 6.99%, from 6.64% in June 2024. 

Cromwell intends to release its half-year results for the period ended 31 December 2024 on 27 February 
2025. 

Authorised for lodgement by Andrew Murray (Chief Legal and Commercial Officer) and Michael Foster 
(Company Secretary and Senior Legal Counsel). 

Ends. 

 

For investor relations: 
Libby Langtry  
Cromwell Property Group 
+61 2 8278 3690 
libby.langtry@cromwell.com.au  

For retail securityholders:  
Cromwell’s Investor Services Team 
1300 268 078  
+61 7 3225 7777 
invest@cromwell.com.au 

For media:  
Brendan Altadonna  
GRACosway 
+61 409 919 891 
baltadonna@gracosway.com.au 

 
       
1 All independent valuations are currently in a draft form.  
2 Subject to audit and finalisation of December 2024 statutory accounts. 
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